
Our local schools opened their doors in September and we were there to

capture some students on camera. It has been over five months since their

recent closure back in the spring due to COVID-19. You'll find the

student's excitement contagious from elementary, high school, and even

our Grind students. We invite you to watch the video posted to our

Facebook Page! www.facebook.com/LimestoneFederalCU

September Quarterly

This update will be a little different than most, not surprising as 2020

has been a year that will go down in history books.  While the experts

continue to sort out the lessons we’ve learned, the economic impact, 

and the lasting effect the pandemic will have on our culture,  I personally

want to take pause and recognize our staff.              Continue reading

Jennifer Watson's update at www.limestonefederal.com/about/blog.

What better way to show our support for the local economy than to buy

local? Every dollar spent makes a difference when it goes to a local

business; from buying a morning cup of coffee, ordering lunch in, or

organizing a group of people to support a local business. The Credit Union

Lunch Local tradition continues and we invite you to order take out or dine

in for lunch at a local restaurant on Tuesday, October 13, 2020!

Read  more  on  our  blog...

HOW TO HAVE A
DEBT FREE XMAS 

If you're looking to have a debt-

free Christmas, you need to start

preparing now! Visit our blog to

read more about how to enjoy a

financially jolly Christmas!

TECH TIPS FOR
OUR MEMBERS

Pause. Think. Act.

This is our motto when it comes to

your cyber safety. Don't fall into the

traps of cyber criminals. Follow our

Tech Tip Tuesday's on Facebook.

CLOSED MONDAY,
OCTOBER 12,

2020
Our lobby and drive thru will be

closed on Monday, October 12,

2020 in observance of Columbus

Day and Staff Training.

WELCOME BACK STUDENTS

NEWSLETTER

FROM THE CEO'S DESK

CREDIT UNION LUNCH LOCAL 

Watch our newest video interviewing students! 

Submit a testimonial of your experience at LFCU

Save the Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020

Read full blog articles at www.limestonefederal.com/about/blog



CRUISE INTO LOWER

Member Bingo

auto payments

Get a BINGO and be entered to

win one of two $50 VISA Gift

Cards! 

A BINGO is completing the

activities in five (5) spaces in a

vertical, horizontal or diagonal

row. Tell us what spaces you

marked off along with your name

by texting us at 906-341-3118 or

messaging us on Facebook. We

will draw two names from

everyone who got a BINGO on

Monday, October 19, 2020.

There are so many benefits to

your LFCU membership, we hope

you enjoy learning about some of

the ways we're here to assist you

on your financial journey.

Refinancing your current vehicle does more than just

save you money. When financing at LFCU, your money

goes further and helps grow your local economy. Keep

it local and get started today! 

INTERNATIONAL CREDIT UNION DAY 

*Published rates effective 09/15/2020 and are based on discounts for online

application, auto pay, and optional payment protection products, actual rate may be

higher. Maximum loan amount is based on monthly income, credit score, and

borrowers ability to repay. APR is based on $25,000.00 loan, at 3.40%, for 60 months.

Actual APR may be higher. Contact us at 906-341-5866 for further questions.

3.471%
Rates starting at 

APR*

FREE

Liked our 

LFCU 

Facebook Page

Deposited

a check

through

our Mobile

App

Signed up

to receive

eStatements

Applied for a

loan with us

using our

online

application

Paid monthly

bills using

BillPay

Contacted

us by

using our

texting

line

Watched one

of our 

videos on

social media

Have a Stash

Earn Cash 

Round Up

Account

Registered

your LFCU

Debit/Credit 

Card for Rewards

Use a LFCU

Visa

Credit

Card

Have one or

more vehicles

financed

with us

Have a LFCU

Savings

Account

Downloaded

the LFCU

Mobile App

Have reordered

checks online

Have visited

our website

Follow us

on Instagram

Have read

a blog post

on our

site

Used our Drive-

Thru Services

Told a friend

about LFCU

Create a monthly

budget to track

your spending

PLAY FOR A CHANCE

TO WIN $50!

Checked your

account balance

on the

mobile

app

Applied

for a home

mortgage

Made a loan

payment

online

Have an

investment

account

through

LFCU

This year's ICU Day theme “Inspiring hope for a global community”

reflects how credit unions contribute to a brighter future by providing

financial empowerment to people all over the world through financial

services, education, and support. Follow us on Facebook to learn about

how we're celebrating at Limestone Federal Credit Union!

Thursday, October 15th, 2020

VISIT OUR WEBSITE
TO GET 

STARTED!


